
From: Scott Allen Jackson
To: Andreas Graner
Subject: Re: Pag and skiing
Date: Thursday, December 11, 2014 8:24:25 PM

I figured that might happen:)  We need to make plans further out in the future.  See you in San Diego.
scott

> On Dec 11, 2014, at 11:59 AM, Andreas Graner <graner@ipk-gatersleben.de> wrote:
>
> Dear Scott,
>
> as usual, my calendar started to fill up and I need to keep my stint at DivSeek and PAG as short as possible, i.e. I
 booked the return flight for Wednesday already. It seem that skiing in America will remain in a formative project
 phase.
>
> Actually I plan to go skiing in Austria by the end of next week. However, snow conditions are paltry.  Up to now,
 temperatures have been to high, even for machine snow.
>
>
> Best
>
> Andreas
>
>
> ---------------------
> Prof. Dr. Andreas Graner
> Geschäftsführender Direktor
> Leibniz-Institut für Pflanzengenetik und Kulturpflanzenforschung (IPK)
> Corrensstr. 3
> 06466 Stadt Seeland OT Gatersleben
> Tel. 0394825219
>
>
> -----Ursprüngliche Nachricht-----
> Von: Scott Allen Jackson [mailto:sjackson@uga.edu]
> Gesendet: Donnerstag, 11. Dezember 2014 04:37
> An: Andreas Graner
> Betreff: Pag and skiing
>
> Andreas. Are you still interestd to try to go skiing after PAG? 
>
> Scott
>
> Sent from my iPhone
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